
 
Page 1                                                                                                                                                          South Wigston Newsletter 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and prioritised the following: 

Priority 1: Anti-social behaviour 

You Said: Anti-social behaviour within your area is causing a concern. This includes acts of drug taking, 
excessive noise from vehicles and groups of youths.  
 
What we are going to do: The local neighbourhood team will be targeting individuals responsible for causing 
anti-social behaviour around South Wigston and ensuring appropriate enforcement measures are used to 
deal with offenders. 
 

Priority 2: Road traffic Issues 

You Said: Issues in relation to parking, speeding and anti-social driving are causing concerns in your area.  
 
What we are going to do: Police volunteers will be organising vehicle speed checks at identified locations. 
We will continue to target drivers who are speeding, not wearing seatbelts, using mobile phones and 
drink/drug driving. Local officers have received reports of identified vehicles being driven without valid 
insurance, MOT and tax, these vehicles are being dealt with. 
We will engage with our specialist colleagues to establish safe and effective methods to deal with illegal and 
nuisance motorcycles riding in residential areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What matters to you: 

Issue: June 2024 

South Wigston 
Newsletter 
#yousaidwedid 

                                                                                                                             
Your Team:  
 
PC 1487 Charlee Fear 
PCSO 6167 Ali Haq 
PCSO 6391 Dom Judge 
 



If you want to tell us something, please scan the QR code below where you will have the opportunity to 
tell us what matters to you! 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Anti-social behaviour (ASB) 
Anti-social behaviour (ASB) takes many forms, from aggressive, noisy, or abusive behaviour to 
neighbourhood disturbances involving drugs or animals. We have been working in conjunction with partner 
agencies such as local councils, housing, and wellbeing services to tackle and prevent ASB using a problem-
solving approach to achieve the best results. The local neighbourhood team have identified individuals 
responsible for causing anti-social behaviour around the South Wigston. As a result several ASB warning 
letters have been issued to the more prolific offenders, and some have received community resolutions. We 
are now seeing a reduction in reports of ASB in the worst-affected areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Road traffic Issues 
Speeding and inconsiderate driving have been identified as main concerns for South Wigston 
residents, as well as uninsured/unregistered motorcycles and e-scooters. 
The local beat team have increased visible patrols in hotspot areas, and combined with calls and 
intelligence reports from members of the public have been able to recover several stolen vehicles 

What we have done #yousaidwedid 
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utilised in crime. We are planning a speed awareness event with our police volunteers in order to 
monitor areas worst effected by speeding – with this we will issue relevant warnings and offence 
reports to those caught.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In your community 
We continue to hear positive feedback when we are seen to be visible in the community, so we 
have been out on the beat as much as possible, engaging with the public to establish areas of 
concern. With information received we have recovered several vehicles either used in crime or 
driving without relevant documentation. 
We have attended community events and run a beat surgery and crime prevention event in South 
Wigston in order to reach more members of the community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The King Charles III Coronation Medal  
This month PCSO Ali Haq was awarded The King Charles III Coronation Medal is a commemorative 
medal created to mark the coronation of King Charles III and Queen Camilla on 6 May 2023. This 
presented to PCSO Ali Haq by Lord Lieutenant Mike Kapur and Chief Constable Rob Nixon. 
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Don’t miss out on our events: 
 

Beat Surgery at Wickes, Blaby Road 
Saturday 20th July 2024, at 2.00pm 

 
Beat Surgery at Gloucester Cr next to One Stop Shop 

Thursday 11th July 2024 at 6-7pm 
 

We will also be attending the community event on Saturday 27th July 
Behind One Stop on Gloucester Crescent, from 10am onwards 

 
More Beat Surgery dates, and other events will be listed in the coming weeks – keep an eye on 

Neighbourhood Link and social media for updates. 
 

 

You can keep up to date with what your local beat team gets up to by following us on social 
media: Oadby and Wigston Police | Facebook  and Oadby and Wigston Police 

(@LPOadbyWigston) / Twitter 

 


